BRITISH ASSOCIATION FOR IRISH STUDIES
RENEWAL OF SUBSCRIPTION - SECOND REMINDER

Dear Member,
Our records show that your membership subscription for 1988-9 is
still outstanding. We trust that this is due to an oversight on
your part, and that this second reminder will prompt you to renew
it at the appropriate rate as set out below.
Subscriptions are due for renewal in June of each year, and a
prompt renewal will reduce the work of the office and save your
Association the cost of a reminder.
Please renew your subscription NOW.
Rates of subscription are as follows:

£12.00 ($20) waged

£ 7.50 (%12) unwaged

£25.00 ($50) corporate/multiple user

I enclose a cheque / money order for ......

(Please use block capitals)

Title (e.g. s b T e N B LY = T LY R -

Address for Correspondence:

Please make cheques and money orders (noc cash) payable to
"British Association for Irish Studies Membership Account".

Please forward completed forms to: Dr Shaun Richards, Treasurer,
British Association for Irish Studies, c/o0o Humanities Department,
North Staffordshire Polytechnic, Beaconside, Stafford ST18 OAD.
(Telephone: 0785 52331 ext. 318)
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